
Policy: 
The Website Committee is charged with reviewing all links to external websites listed in 
the NASPAG website prior to its posting on the website.  
 
Procedures: 
 
  *   All links to external websites shall be submitted to the Website Committee for 
approval. 
  *   The Website Committee will review the content of the external website and verify 
that: 
 -The site primarily provides health information and is a resource of  potential 
interest to professionals, trainees, parents and/or patients  
 
 -The majority of information provided is of broad national/international interest 
and is not limited to local, regional, and/or parochial interests 
 
 -The site does not promote patient referrals, describe a particular provider or 
provider's group's practice, and/or primarily advertise a for-profit product or service. 
 
  *   The Website Committee will then seek expert review and comment from the 
NASPAG membership, including members of other special interest groups and 
committees, and the Board. 
 
  *   The Website Committee will then present the Committee's recommendations to the 
NASPAG Board for final approval. 
 
*    The Website Committee will review the links to external websites posted on the 
NASPAG website on a yearly basis to ensure the links still meet above criteria. External 
websites noted to have undergone major changes would again go through the review 
procedures as stated above.  
 
*    The Website Committee will submit a report for the “Annual Clinical and Research 
Meeting” Board Meeting in April each year indicating that all external websites listed on 
the NASPAG website have been reviewed over the past year to ensure they still meet 
the above criteria. 
 

 

 


